
MESSAGE FROM MAMOON AKHTAR (DIRECTOR:- 

SAMARITAN HELP MISSION) TO GLOBALGIVING AND ALL 

THE KIND HEARTED FRIENDS WHO 

 HAVE SUPPORTED IN 2009 
 

Dear Friends, Wish a very happy new year 2010, God Bless you and your children for the 

support and trust you all bestowed upon Samaritan Help Mission. I recollect back in 2001, 

when Samaritan Help Mission was founded in a small room with 6  children  with a dream 

to bring back each child back to school and empower 

the poor girls so that they could lead their lives in 

dignity and honor, providing better health care to 

the children, women and elderly, 

 

Meeting with Global giving team at Chennai has 

been a blessing for the cause and that have opened a 

new avenues and adding daily new friends to 

Samaritan Help Mission. Helping the poor and underprivileged never go in vain, The 

QURAN SAYS’ Spend on people, I will spend on You’  

 

The support to the two projects EMPOWER 200 Girls through Vocational training as 

strengthen the project and more girls are going to be employed. New unit for working will 

be established that will cater more girls and more employment opportunities will be 

created. 

 

The Support towards Tiffin program is also strengthening the program and children are 

very much happy to get daily breakfast from school and more children are joining the 

school. 

 

Presently we had 200 Girls under Vocational training project.1000 Children under 

Illiteracy Elimination project, 12000 poor people are getting health care per month. 

 

Still it is a long journey but when you all are by the side, surely the journey will be 

completed. 

 

Please Continue to shower you love and keep us in your prayers. 

 

Best wishes and Regards, 

 

SHM Team. 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 2010. 

The 1st Day of Jan-2010 

www.samaritanhelpmission.org  
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